Kenya A. Graham

From: Sent: Dale Chappell [chappell_dale@yahoo.com] Monday, November 16, 2009 3:05 PM

To:

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory

Subject:

Urgent

Dear Mr., Gregory

I am writing you this last time to thank you once again for seeing me and letting me know that you will be taking swift and serious action regarding the matter we discussed. Also, I want you to be the first to know that I am taking the next step and meeting with the press this coming Monday morning. I can no longer carry this burden alone. I feel like the public should know about these hidden lifestyles, especially the Hispanic community. I feel as though people should be warned of the behavior that exists, in hopes that what happened to me will be avoided by others in the future. The people that put their trust in the Catholic Church deserve to know what is going on. People deserve to know the betrayal that is taking place with the people they trust the most.

You should know that I have prayed about this and have also consulted an attorney. This seems to be the only way I can hope to prevent this from occurring to someone else in the future. Considering that it not only happened to me once, but two times.

I am open to other possibilities of resolving this matter without making this public. Please contact me by mail with any suggestions.

Sincerely,

Dale Chappell